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Circular Letter to Maritime Registrars, Ship Owners and Ship Operators 
 

Maritime Circular No. MC/83/18  DATE: 23 JULY 2018 
 
COMPULSORY CLASSIFICATION OF SHIPS BY AN APPROVED CLASSIFICATION SOCIETY 

WHILE CALLING TO UAE PORTS 
 

Please be advised by the present Maritime Circular that the Federal Transport Authority of United Arab 
Emirates (UAE) makes it compulsory for St. Kitts and Nevis registered vessels to be classified by a 
member society in the International Association of Classification Societies (IACS) or by the Emirates 
Classification Society (TASNEEF) to call UAE ports or anchor in UAE waters up to the EEZ. This 
Regulation will enter into force on the 1st of January 2019.  
 
The Federal Transport Authority of UAE informed all parties involved of this new Regulation by the 
Circular No (12) 2018 on Compulsory Classification of Some Foreign Flagged Ships by an Approved 
Classification Society issued on the 22nd of July 2018. 
 
Additionally, we would like to bring to your attention that the Emirates Classification Society (TASNEEF) 
is currently not recognized by the Government of St. Kitts and Nevis as a Recognised Organisation (RO) 
to carry-out Statutory Surveys and issue Statutory Certificates for St. Kitts and Nevis ships on behalf of 
the Administration. 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Liam Ryan 
International Registrar of Shipping and Seamen 
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